
From: Albert RIncon [mailto:albert@texaspackaging.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2009 4:30 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Opposition to RIN 3064-AD35: Proposed FDIC Special Assessment 
pursuant to 12 CFR Part 327 
 
Albert RIncon 
V. President 
Texas Packaging CO. Inc 
300 NW 7th street 
Mineral Wells, TX 76067-4329 
 
March 10, 2009 
 
Robert E. Feldman 
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 
550 17th Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20429 
 
 
Dear Robert Feldman: 
 
 I 
 
The implications for this significant FDIC charge will impact every corner  
of my community.  It is patently unfair and harmful to burden a healthy  
bank like mine that is best positioned to help the economy recover. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Albert RIncon 
940-325-1354 
V. President 
Texas Packaging CO. Inc 
 


